
 

 

Russell George AM 

Chair – Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

National Assembly for Wales 

 

5 December 2017 

Dear Russell, 

Challenges of Digitalisation 

The Public Accounts Committee has been considering the challenges of 

digitalisation with the Permanent Secretary over the last few months and 

discussed her letter of 17 November to me (copy enclosed) during Committee on 

27 November. 

The Permanent Secretary advises, in paragraph 4, that Julie James AM, Leader of 

the House and Chief Whip’s portfolio includes responsibility for digital matters. 

Julie James has confirmed that she would be happy to appear before the 

appropriate Committee to explore the challenges of digital in more detail.  

The Committee would be grateful if you could schedule a session in with Julie 

James in the New Year to explore the points raised in the Permanent Secretary’s 

letter further and if you can also keep us up to date with developments. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Ramsay AM 

Chair 


